Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, December 30, 2015 8:21 AM
To: Robert Kitay

Subject: RE: Lim Property, 250 8th Street, Oakland
Robert,

We have no objection to delaying the groundwater sampling up to 30 days.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health

From: Robert Kitay [rkitay@aquascienceengineers.com]
Sent: Tuesday, December 29, 2015 1:28 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: Lim Property, 250 8th Street, Oakland

Hilerry -

The quarterly groundwater monitoring 250 8th Street, Oakland was scheduled to take place this week. | will be
personally conducting the sampling. However, | have an extremely sore back this week and would prefer to wait
another week before conducting this sampling. Please let me know if a delay of a week or two will be an issue.

Thank you.

Robert Kitay
Aqua Science Engineers



